Development Clerk

From: Robin MacDonald <rmacdonald@farmingtonny.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2019 11:38 AM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Thomas Road

Good Morning

| have reviewed the drawing for Application No: CPN-19-080 and we have no comments at this time.

Robin
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‘\irih'!..”l'ﬂlt SEWER DISTRICT
Robin T. MacDonald
Supervisor
Work: 585-924-3158
Cell: 585-208-2660
Email: RMacDonald@Farmingtonny.org




